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Dear Parents, 

 

Football Breakfast 
 

In recognition of their attendance at early morning training, Mrs Painter will be cooking 

breakfast for the football squad after training on Tuesday 27th March.  All the squad are 

invited. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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